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Monday 10th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

I hope that you and your families are safe and well. I have a few 

issues to bring to your attention. 
  

Eid 
Many of our families are fasting at present due to Ramadan. Next 
week many of you will be celebrating Eid. We do authorise a day 

absence for religious observance over Eid, however, could I ask you 
to ensure that students only take one day off school. Any absence 

beyond one day, cannot be authorised. I do hope that all our families 
enjoy the celebration. 
  

Year 11 
We are working hard with our year 11 students to produce the 

evidence that will be used to award them their Key Stage 4 grades. 
Year 11’s last day in formal school will be on Friday 28th May 2021. 
We will mark that day with an extended assembly and a function in 

school. Year 11 parents will receive another letter from Mr 
Holdsworth, which contains full details of the arrangements for the 

last few days and the support offered after half term. This includes 
remote access to transition courses in many subjects which will 

support our students move to college. 
  

Year 7 – 10 
All of the Moat staff are working hard to consolidate the work covered 
remotely during the school closure and to cover all of the content that 

is in our curriculum for this term. We are determined that our 
students will not be disadvantaged by the school closures over the 

last year. 
 

At the end of this year each year group will have an exam week, so 
that we can assess their learning in every subject. 

The dates of the exam weeks are: 

Year 10      Week Beginning 7th June 
Year 9        Week Beginning 14th June 
Year 7/8     Week Beginning 21st June and week beginning 28th June 
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It is very important that all students continue to work hard in class 

and revise thoroughly for these exams. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. Please contact the school if 
you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Killeen 
Principal 


